


HITE CAR RIDER SAFETY
We ask for your assistance to keep everyone safe at Hite during arrival/dismissal.  Please keep these tips in mind to insure the safety of your child, other children, and our staff and parents:
1) Hite dismissal tag is REQUIRED to enter the car-rider pickup lot;
2) Never leave your car AM or PM.  You may stand by your car to wave for your child in the PM.  Unattended cars hold up the line.  
3) Always pull up as far as possible in the line to allow the maximum number of cars to move through AM and PM.
4) If your child doesn’t come/exit the car or you need help, pull to the center of the lot and a staff member will assist you.
5) If your child is not outside or cannot exit the car independently, follow the movement of cars and then park in the main lot, enter the building, and someone will assist you.
6) The PM line will be held until all students are in their cars and doors closed.  Stay in the line and do not pass other cars. SAFETY is first.
7) If your child changes their dismissal method, we need it in writing!
8) While on the Hite road, never pass the line of cars until you are past the curve for the baseball parking lot.  The road bottlenecks easily and you could meet a bus, with nowhere to go!
9) The Hite Road is NOT the Watterson Expressway, please do NOT pass cars to jump in the front of the car pool line.  This presents opportunities for injury and contributes to dismissal confusion.
10) SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY!  If you are inconvenienced momentarily, we cannot apologize that our priority is always with student safety.
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